
Sharing Information with Your School 
 
What to Share 

• Notes, handouts, links & presentations from monthly Forum meetings 

• New (applicable) PHM Forum, PHM District, & PHM Education Foundation Facebook 
page posts. Note: If you “like” pages AND request notifications, you won’t miss a post. 

 
How to Share 

• Please do whatever works best for your school, but see ideas below: 
o Report in person at PTO Meetings 
o Email your school’s principal and PTO members 
o Turn in a short article for your school or PTO newsletter 
o With permission, post to your school’s PTO FB page or group. 

 

Sample Forum Report  
Highlights from September’s Forum  
This month our guest speaker was Superintendent Dr. Thacker. During typical meetings he 
speaks briefly, sharing district updates. This, though, was his annual “State of the School 
Address” and here are some exciting highlights: 

• … 

• … 

• … 
 
Upcoming Meetings: 
DATE   Next Forum Meeting Topic: ------ 
Noon -1:30 p.m. Location: PHM Education Services Building on Bittersweet  
 
If you would more information visit  www.facebook.com/PHMForum or contact your school 
representatives: (insert names) 


